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It’s that time of year again, as we celebrate the Holiday Seasons with our families, friends
and our fellow Sheriff’s and Deputies. A lot has happened in our communities nationally, State

and County-wide, as we face many challenges. The threats against Law Enforcement and the
attacks on our values and way of life have increased significantly. It is for that reason, that we
remain vigilant in our duties, by staying alert and taking care of our fellow deputies. We would
like to wish each and everyone a joyous, peaceful holiday season.

From the Board of the DSAP

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!!
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